
RAOK:  Recognizing  a
trustworthy customer
We know plenty of Random Acts of Kindness occur every day.
It’s time to tell us about the ones you see, you did or ones
done to you.

It’s not about being in the running for a great
prize from one of the many Lake Tahoe businesses
that have contributed to Lake Tahoe News’ Random
Acts of Kindness promotion, it’s about spreading
goodness. This can be happening wherever you are
— not just Tahoe. You can even let us know about

a past Random Act of Kindness; it doesn’t have to happen
today. And it doesn’t have to be something incredible, it
could be holding the door open for someone.

Jared is our latest winner. He works at Grass Roots in South
Lake Tahoe and wrote in about the person who turned in nearly
$1,000 in cash that was found in the store.

Anthony  Cupaiuolo  of  First  Tracks  Productions  will  be
providing Jared with some ski/snowboard DVDs for recognizing
the kindness of others.

Each  day  a  story  is  posted  about  that  day’s  winner.  All
stories are listed under the Random Acts of Kindness category
at the top of the page.

For more details about Random Acts of Kindness and the few
rules associated with it, check out this story.
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